Conservation District Letterhead

The Honorable ______________,
Address

Date

Dear Representative/Senator____________,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to meet during Conservation District Week. Your continued support of the conservation district budgetary line items and project funds not only generates significant environmental benefits for all Pennsylvanians but also stimulates the private sector by injecting vital capital into local economies.

As you know, we are urging the Pennsylvania General Assembly to increase the PA Department of Agriculture (PDA) and PA Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) conservation district line items by 6.5% in the proposed 2025-2026 state budget. Increasing these allocations is essential to sustaining the programs and services that benefit local communities.

Conservation districts have a strong history of collaboration with state agencies and remain committed to working efficiently and cost-effectively. Increasing the conservation district line items in the PDA and DEP budgets will enable districts to continue delivering the valuable services that Pennsylvania citizens have come to rely on.

We also appreciate the opportunity to discuss other statewide legislative priorities, including support for our agency partners, continued dedicated funding for the Clean Streams Fund and ACAP program, and increasing the Growing Greener grant program’s administrative expense limitation.

Perhaps most importantly, we value this chance to engage with you about local natural resource concerns. In our county, we are working on ____________. This project provides_________.

Thank you again for your continued support of our conservation district.

Sincerely,



Name
Title
